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May 15, 2002 

 

 

Dear Frontier Community: 

Frontier Central School District is deeply saddened by the senseless act of violence 
at Tops Markets in Buffalo. We stand united with our Western New York 
community members and neighboring educational institutions against racism, 
hatred and violence.  Frontier CSD cannot assuage the loss of the families affected, 
we can however continue to teach tolerance, acceptance and equality for all. Our 
thoughts and prayers are with the families affected. 
 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Christopher J. Swiatek 
Superintendent of Schools  
 
 
 
 


